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This bill extends the life of the Legislative Commission on Data Practices from June 30, 2017, to June 

30, 2019. 

The legislature established the commission in 2014 under section 3.8843. The commission exists to 

“study issues relating to government data practices and individuals’ personal data privacy rights and to 

review legislation impacting data practices, data security, and personal data privacy.” Minn. Stat. 

§ 3.8843, subd. 1. 


